
 

2021 Endowment Fund Campaign 

Summer, 2021 

Dear Brothers,  

 The TEP Foundation, Inc., founded in 1934 is TEP Fraternity's 87 year old non-
profit educational and scholarship foundation. As a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization, 
The TEP Foundation exists to provide scholarships and aid to our valued undergraduate 
membership.             

The TEP Foundation, Inc. historically lends support for many critical educational pro-
grams and conferences to our undergraduates. These include academic achievement, 
community service, drug and alcohol education as well as leadership training. There are 
continually new programs and activities which accelerate our commitment and mission 
statement. Your support helps achieve that objective! 

Today, we ask for your support to help these efforts for the continued growth and success 
of our beloved 111 year old fraternity. That support ensures that the spirit of Tau Epsilon 
Phi lives on forever! The Foundation trustees are proud to announce the TEP Founda-
tion's 2021 Endowment Fund Campaign.  

This annual giving program consists of six TEP Foundation Donor Club’s: 
 

 President's Club  Life Sponsor's Club Hearts & Links Club 
 ($1,000 or more)   ($500 or more)  ($300 or more) 

 Helmet & Swords Club Plume Club   Lily of the Valley Club 
 ($150 or more)  ($50 or more)  Other $____________  

THE TEP FOUNDATION, Inc.



The Foundation in appreciation for your contribution, you will be given a digital copy of 
Sid Suntag’s (Executive Director Emeritus) book: The History of Tau Epsilon Phi, 75 
Years of Friendship. Furthermore, donors will be recognized in future editions of The 
Plume and/or email campaigns.  

•  Donations are tax deductible. 


Certainly these Clubs are only the beginning of our overall plan to make The TEP Foun-
dation, Inc. the most vibrant and far-reaching educational and scholarship assistance pro-
gram in the fraternity system. We have already made many important logistical updates to 
our organization. Please be on the lookout for more exciting news, updates, and scholar-
ships. The future is bright for The TEP Foundation, 
Inc.! 

Your support will help to make that happen.  

Thank you alumni!  

Fraternally,  

Jason M. Berler 
President 
Alpha Tau 1 (Rowan University, ’13)  

 

HOW TO DONATE TO TEP FOUNDATION  



Please click “Donate Now!”: Donate Now! 

-or-  

You can mail check to: Jason Berler, President The 
TEP Foundation, Inc. 770 Anderson Ave, Cliffside 
Park NJ 07010. Please include: Chapter name, Num-
ber, and Email Address  

Please scan QR code with Phone 

https://tinyurl.com/5dn4hxcd


 
The TEP Foundation Trustees 2021-2023  

Executive Board 

President 
Jason M. Berler, Alpha Tau, Rowan University 

Vice-President  
Alan M. Ledewitz, Omega Alpha, Johnson & Wales University  

Treasurer 
Jim Durbin, Epsilon Phi, Tulane University  

Secretary 
Jeff Zadoff, Tau Delta, The Ohio State University  

Member-at-Large 
Mark Thomches, Epsilon Theta, Queens College 

Trustees


Gene Benator, Nu, University of Georgia  
Rick Bernstein, Nu, University of Georgia  

Gerry Denmark, Phi Tau, Long Island University  
Patrick Megaro, Sigma Alpha Sigma, Hofstra University  

Douglas Thornton, Tau Zeta, University of Maine  
Al Versacci, Epsilon Mu, Hunter College  




If you are interested in becoming a Trustee of The TEP Foundation, Inc. please send an email to 
President@Thetepfoundation.org

The TEP  
Foundation, 
Inc.

mailto:president@Thetepfoundation.org
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